

Economic Affairs Interim Committee

PO BOX 201706 Helena, MT 59620-1706 (406) 444-3064 FAX (406) 444-3036

65th Montana Legislature

SENATE MEMBERS EDWARD BUTTREY TOM FACEY GORDON VANCE LEA WHITFORD

HOUSE MEMBERS
NATE MCCONNELL
MARK NOLAND
VINCE RICCI
SHARON STEWART-PEREGOY

COMMITTEE STAFF
PATRICIA MURDO, Lead Staff
JAMESON WALKER, Staff Attorney
FONG HOM, Secretary

June 14, 2017

Governor Steve Bullock Commissioner Pam Bucy

Dear Governor Bullock and Commissioner Bucy:

The Economic Affairs Interim Committee asked to send a letter recommending that the Labor-Management Advisory Council be renewed in the same manner as it has existed in the past. If you need further information from the EAIC, please let staff know. The LMAC has served a valuable purpose in vetting issues before they reach the Legislature and having that advisory council is a benefit.

Sincerely,

Sen. Gordon Vance Presiding Officer Rep. Nate McConnell Vice Presiding Officer